

Board of Directors Bill Barnett Chair Kay Anderson Lloyd Bettis Bernie Craig John Estey State Attorney Amira Fox Chief Tracy Frazzano Karen Gregg Glorybelle Hernandez Thomas Leipzig J. Dean Lewis Lohman Lori McCullers Kristine Mueller Elisabeth Novakovich Bettyann O'Neill Dr. Kamela Patton David Pauldine Sheriff Kevin Rambosk

Board of Trustees Bernie Craig Chair

Chief Tom Weschler

Sandra Allen Dan Bennewitz Ron Ciesla Mary Susan Gallien Clinton Jackie Cronacher Tom Doerr Judi Embrescia Kitsi Estrem Laura Fitzgibbons Christine Flynn Kathy Friday Jen Grossman Jenny Housh Barbara Jordan Lacey King Suzie Lount

Diane McCaw Linda Meak

Tracy Pospeck

Nancy White

JoAnn Remington Karen Smith Carolyn Tieger

February 3, 2023

Dr. Mark Prysi Prysi Cosmetic Surgery 9125 Corsea Del Fontana Way #10 Naples, FL 34109-4430

Dear Dr. Prysi:

Thank you for your generous contribution to the Silent Auction in support of our 2023 Mendina Broken Hearts with Hope luncheon scheduled for February 21, 2023 at the Ritz-Carlton Tiburon.

Mending Broken Fearts With Flope

Please know your gift is saving and transforming lives in our community, including survivors like Maya, whose abusive husband controlled her every move, threatening to also harm her daughter Lilly if she did not comply. One night, Maya screamed for help and neighbors called the police. Her husband was arrested and Maya and Lilly were brought to The Shelter, where they thrived. Maya worked hard, taking part in counseling, job placement and financial classes. She attended nursing school and earned her RN degree. Soon she hopes to purchase a home, where she and Lilly can live in peace, free from violence and abuse.

Your gift to The Shelter is not only changing the lives of survivors like Maya and Lilly, it is a personal investment in the safety of our entire community because violence in the home does not stop at the front door - it infects our schools, businesses, places of worship and social gatherings. Thank you for making our community a safer place for all.

In peace and gratitude,

Cyndi Fields

Chief Development Officer

Thank you for your gift of: a gift certificate worth \$700.00 made on February 3, 2023 To benefit: The Shelter for Abused Women & Children

> For tax purposes, no goods or services were provided in whole or in part for this contribution. A non-profit 501(c)3 organization - Federal EIN # is 59-2752895

The Shelter for Abused Women & Children is registered with the State under the Solicitation of Contributions Act, #SC-03106. A copy of the official registration and financial information may be obtained from the Division of Consumer Services by calling 1-800-435-7352 within Florida. Registration does not imply endorsement or recommendation by the State

P.O. Box 10102, Naples, Florida 34101 | 239-775-3862 | Fax 239-775-3061 | 24-Hour Crisis Line 239-775-1101 Immokalee Office 239-657-5700 | TTY 239-775-4265 | www.naplesshewlter.org | info@naplesshelter.org The Shelter Options Shoppe: 968 Second Avenue North, Naples 34102 ~ 239-434-7115